
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

All this term, year 4 children have had the chance to learn and play the ukulele in class 

with the help and support of staff from the ‘Bristol Plays Music’ group. 

To celebrate our learning, both year 4 classes will be performing our very own ukulele 

show for parents and carers on Tuesday 22nd November. It would be wonderful to see 

you and watch how much the children have learnt since the start of term. 

To get into the spirit for the Ukulele show, we ask, if possible, that children wear a 

colourful/Hawaiian type shirt for the performance. 

Performances will be classroom based and take place at the following times: 

 

4T: 1.30- 2.00 (4T to still go swimming at 2) 

4W: 2:15- 2.45 

 

The children have worked really this term and it would be fantastic to see you there. 

Please return the slip below if you will be joining us. 

 

Mr Whitbread and Mrs Trent 

 

_________________________________________   

I will be coming to watch the year 4 ukulele show on November 22nd □    

Name of child:                                                 Signed: 

 

 

 


